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Part of St John the Baptist Catholic Multi Academy Trust  

Company No: 7913261 
Registered Office: Surrey Street, Norwich NR1 3PB 

 
 

THE SCHOOL MISSION STATEMENT 
 
 

I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full  
(John 10:10) 

 
We are a joyous and inclusive Catholic school, inspired by the love of God and the teachings of 

Jesus, specifically faith, hope, forgiveness and peace. 
 

Our community is committed to a rounded education that develops knowledgeable, morally 
informed and compassionate young leaders. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

If you need this document in large print, audio, Braille, alternative format or in a different 
language please contact the Company Secretary on 01603 611431 and we will do our best to 

help. 
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Sixth Form Dress Code 
  

Expectations, academic standards and outcomes are high at Notre Dame Sixth Form. This applies 
to our work ethic and effort and also our presentation and appearance.  

Students need to be suitably dressed for study. Smart clothing comes in many forms, and in cases 
of uncertainty, senior staff have the final say but a common sense choice of inconspicuous or 
smart jeans, trousers, t-shirts, shirts, trainers or shoes will be acceptable. 

Certain dress code rules, based on safeguarding and the health and safety requirements of the 
school, mean all students must have their Notre Dame identification and lanyard on at all times. 
Additionally, the following items cannot be worn: 

 Flip flops 
 Shoes with a very high heel 
 Cropped tops, low-cut tops, or excessively short skirts and shorts  

Most jewellery is considered acceptable, however students may be required to remove items if 
an excessive amount is worn. Underwear is worn under clothes and not visible. Facial piercing 
needs to be kept to a minimum. 

It is the right of senior members of staff to determine whether a particular item of dress is 
appropriate for the sixth form or not. Students who are not considered by staff to be dressed 
according to this policy may be asked to go home and change, particularly if a verbal warning 
has previously been given. 

 


